COUNCIL OF WOODWORK CLUBS

MINUTES OF ANNUAL GENERAL MEETING

ON SATURDAY 15th FEBRUARY 2014 AT 11.00 AM

AT NORTHERN WOODTURNERS

BROWNING ST KINGSBURY

APOLOGIES

	Ian McLaughlin
	IWCS

	Geoffrey Ryan
	Secretary, FWWA (WA) Inc

	Graham Ethell

	Secretary, Shire Woodworking Club Inc.



ATTENDANCE

	Carolyn Ehlert 
	Ballarat Woodworkers

	Tom Phillips
	Waverley Woodworkers

	Peter Davies
	Northern Woodturners

	Alan Arnup
	Northern Woodturners

	Ian Berry
	Northern Woodturners

	Bryan Ehlert
	Ballarat Woodworkers

	Ron Cornelius
	Northern Woodturners

	Bill Labbad
	Northern Woodturners

	Peter Twigg
	Northern Woodturners

	Harry Hosking
	Woodturners of Werribee

	Jock MacGowan
	Woodturners of Werribee

	Barry McDermott
	Knox Woodworkers

	Alison Dews
	CWC Admin Officer

	Joe Van Koeverden
	Northern Woodturners

	Lionel Hart
	Northern Woodturners

	Kevin Gibb
	Northern Woodturners

	Dave Mitchell
	Northern /Eltham

	Stuart Watson
	Woodcraft Manningham

	John Wheeler
	Koonung Woodturners Guild

	Gordon Watt
	Northern Woodturners

	Judy Wheeler
	Woodcraft Manningham

	Rob Allan
	Victorian Woodworkers Association

	Max Synon
	Northern Woodturners


MINUTES OF THE PREVIOUS MEETING

The minutes of the previous meeting held at Woodturners of Werribee                            on 2 nd March 2013 were read.

Moved Barry McDermott, seconded John Wheeler Passed

BUSINESS ARISING FROM THE MINUTES

Nil

PRESIDENT’S REPORT

Rob Allan read his report (Attached)

Moved Barry McDermott, seconded Norm McDonald Passed

TREASURER’S REPORT

attached

The Treasurer’s Report was presented by Alison Dews on behalf of Max Grigg who was unable to attend. Because some clubs now pay by EFT rather than by cheque, some renewals are credited to our account prior to the end of the previous financial year and the rest are credited in the current financial year. This can lead to confusion when comparing income from financial year to financial year 

ELECTION OF OFFICE BEARERS

Rob stood down. Tom Phillips thanked the Committee for their work in the past year and called for nominations. 

The following Committee was elected unopposed.

	Position 
	Person
	Moved 
	Seconded

	President
	Rob Allan
	John Wheeler
	Bryan Ehlert

	Vice President
	Bryan Ehlert
	Judy Wheeler
	Jock MacGowan

	Secretary
	Judy Wheeler
	Bryan Ehlert
	Ian Berry

	Assistant Secretary
	-
	-
	-

	Treasurer
	Max Grigg
	Ian Berry
	John Wheeler

	Committee
	
	
	

	
	Ian Berry
	John Wheeler
	Dave Mitchell

	
	John Wheeler
	Stuart Watson
	Rob Allan

	
	Jock MacGowan
	Harry Hosking
	Judy Wheeler

	
	Stuart Watson
	John Wheeler
	Ian Berry

	
	Barry McDermott
	Judy Wheeler
	Rob Allan


It was noted that there was a vacant position owing to Ian McLaughlin’s decision not to continue. The committee can co-opt another person for the committee if a suitable volunteer can be found.

Rob then resumed the chair.

A letter of thanks will be sent to Ian McLaughlin for his long-term contribution to our organization.

Meeting closed at 11.50 am

